
 
  
 

GLS / C / 556-22                                     CIRCULAR               13th September 2022 
                                       International Dot Day 

 
 
Dear parent, 
 
International Dot Day is celebrated on 15th September, 2022 every year. ‘The Dot’- a book by Peter 
H. Reynolds talks about the story of a caring teacher who dares a doubting student- Vashti to trust 
her own abilities and be brave enough to make her mark. What begins with a small dot on a piece 
of paper becomes a breakthrough in confidence and courage, enkindling a journey that allows 
children and adults to believe that their intelligence and talents can be developed over time. 
 
The story of Vashti inspires and encourages creativity and confidence in children and adults, 
celebrating courage and collaboration, enabling us to adopt the growth mindset and believe in the 
power of ourselves! 
 
As part of our well-being activity, we will be celebrating International Dot Day at GLS on Friday, 16th 
September, 2022. All students and staff are requested to wear an outfit with polka dots. Students 
can also wear an accessory like a mask/cap with dots if they do not have an outfit with dots.  
 
Most importantly, students at all levels will explore artful thinking and growth mindset through Dot 
Art, using different mediums during their Art periods over the next week. 
 
Looking forward to your support and co-operation as always. 
 
Warm regards,  

 
Asha Alexander                                      آشا ألكسندر 
Principal                                                  مديرة المدرسة  
Executive Leader - Climate Change     تغير المناخ  -الرئيس التنفيذي  
 
 


